

September 29, 2017

Kettering Resident

Re: Ghent Ave Bridge Replacement Project

Dear Resident:

The City of Kettering has hired a contractor to remove and replace the existing bridge on Ghent Avenue between Galewood Street and Purdue Drive. This project is anticipated to start on Monday, October 2, 2017 and will take approximately three months to complete. The road will be closed at the bridge, but there will have access for the residents that live on Ghent Avenue. If you have any questions about the project, please feel free to contact me at 296-2436.

Updates are available on the City's website at: <a href="https://www.ketteringoh.org/ghent-road-bridge-replacement-project/">https://www.ketteringoh.org/ghent-road-bridge-replacement-project/</a>

Thank you for your patience during construction.

Sincerely,

Chad E. Ingle, P.E., P.S.

Chad Ingle

Project Engineer

c: Project File 03-945